
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: (Advanced Copy) Memo NCI SRD Press Release and News Workshop October
26-27 2023 Brentwood Suites, Quezon Ctiy
1 message

Undersecretary for Policy, Planning and International Affairs <ouppia@denr.gov.ph> Fri, Oct 20, 2023 at 9:19 AM
To: Beatriz Galura <bgalura@denr.gov.ph>, "Arlene A. Romasanta" <aaromasanta@denr.gov.ph>, KISS Office of the Director
<kiss.od@denr.gov.ph>, KISS Office of the Director <kiss@denr.gov.ph>, Cheryl Leal <cleal@denr.gov.ph>, PPSO Office of
the Director <odpps@denr.gov.ph>, "​odpps@yahoo.com" <odpps@yahoo.com>, denrcarrecords@gmail.com, DENR
Cordillera Administrative Region <car@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 1 <r1@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 2
<r2@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 3 ORED <r3@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Calabarzon Region <r4a@denr.gov.ph>, DENR
Mimaropa Region <r4b@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 5 <r5@denr.gov.ph>, DENR R6 Livino Duran <r6@denr.gov.ph>,
DENR Region 7 <r7@denr.gov.ph>, r7.recordsunit2@gmail.com, DENR Region 8 <r8@denr.gov.ph>, DENR R8 ORED
<ored8@yahoo.com>, DENR Region 9 <r9@denr.gov.ph>, "DENR-10 RED HENRY A. ADORNADO, PhD"
<r10@denr.gov.ph>, r10.recordsunit@gmail.com, DENR R11 <r11@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 12 <r12@denr.gov.ph>,
DENR Caraga Region <r13@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Ma'am/Sir,

Greetings!

Please be informed regarding the change of venue of the Press Release (PR) and News Workshop on 26-27 October
2023.

For the participants who will attend physically, the workshop will be conducted at AXIAA HOTEL, 1105 West Ave,
Project 7, Quezon City, instead of Brentwood Suites. As for the participants who will attend virtually, the link shall be
provided once they have confirmed their attendance through the following confirmation form: http://bit.ly/
PRNewsWorkshopOct2023 on or before Friday, 20 October 2023.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you.

On Tue, Oct 17, 2023 at 4:30 PM Undersecretary for Policy, Planning and International Affairs <ouppia@denr.gov.ph>
wrote:

Dear Ma'am/Sir,

Greetings!
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This has reference to the conduct of the Press Release (PR) and News Workshop on 26-27 October 2023 at
Brentwood Suites, Quezon City with live teleconferencing.

In line with this, participants are required to confirm participation through our online confirmation form  http://bit.ly/
PRNewsWorkshopOct2023 on or before Friday, 20 October 2023. 

Attached herewith is the Advance Copy of the Memo as well as the Letter Invitation from DA for the abovementioned
activity.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you. 
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